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January 6, 2016 
Q/S: Reading minutes of the FIRST working group, it appears we are going to 
see a proposal to build an indoor sport facility. This will likely be controversial 
and jeopardize the entire bond package, which will jeopardize the less 
controversial projects. Has any consideration been given to splitting the sports 
facility from the rest of the projects into two separate referenda.  
 
A/R: We thanked the community member for their feedback and assured them 
that their message would be shared with all FIRST members. Paula also called 
and spoke to the person that submitted this comment. 
 
January 25, 2016 
Q/S: As the committee meets to consider the district and campus needs for the 
future I would ask them to consider the fine arts department at the middle and 
high school level. There is a very large percentage of students that participate in 
fine arts activities in our schools. However, frequently the arts are short changed 
and the focus is more on Athletics. Students establish a strong correlation 
between higher test scores and participation in the arts and music in particular. 
It is important that we continue to offer quality arts education for our students.  
 
A/R: We thanked the community member for their feedback and assured them 
that their message would be shared with all FIRST members.  
 
 
  


















